
  be 2292 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293; to
exercise courage: -- be bold, X boldly, have confidence, {be}
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  be 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293; to
exercise courage: -- {be} bold, X boldly, have confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  be 2293 # tharseo {thar-seh'-o}; from 2294; to have courage: --
 {be} of good cheer (comfort). Compare 2292.[ql

  be 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness; probably
itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of extreme
conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292 is
rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- {be} bold, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  bold 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293; to
exercise courage: -- be {bold}, X boldly, have confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  bold 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be {bold}, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  boldly 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293;
to exercise courage: -- be bold, X {boldly}, have confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  boldly 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, {boldly}, dare, durst.[ql

  cheer 2293 # tharseo {thar-seh'-o}; from 2294; to have courage:
 -- be of good {cheer} (comfort). Compare 2292.[ql

  comfort 2293 # tharseo {thar-seh'-o}; from 2294; to have
courage: -- be of good cheer ({comfort}). Compare 2292.[ql

  confidence 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for
2293; to exercise courage: -- be bold, X boldly, have
{confidence}, be confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  confident 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for
2293; to exercise courage: -- be bold, X boldly, have confidence,
 be {confident}. Compare 5111.[ql

  dare 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, boldly, {dare}, durst.[ql

  durst 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, boldly, dare, {durst}.[ql

  bold 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293; to
exercise courage: -- be {bold}, X boldly, have confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  bold 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be {bold}, boldly, dare, durst.[ql

  boldly 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293;
to exercise courage: -- be bold, X {boldly}, have confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  boldly 5111 # tolmao {tol-mah'-o}; from tolma (boldness;
probably itself from the base of 5056 through the idea of
extreme conduct); to venture (objectively or in act; while 2292
is rather subjective or in feeling); by implication, to be
courageous: -- be bold, {boldly}, dare, durst.[ql

  good 2293 # tharseo {thar-seh'-o}; from 2294; to have courage:
-- be of {good} cheer (comfort). Compare 2292.[ql

  have 2292 # tharrheo {thar-hreh'-o}; another form for 2293; to
exercise courage: -- be bold, X boldly, {have} confidence, be
confident. Compare 5111.[ql

  of 2293 # tharseo {thar-seh'-o}; from 2294; to have courage: --
 be {of} good cheer (comfort). Compare 2292.[ql
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